
 

 

 

 

Constable, Daniel@DeltaCouncil 

From: Constable, Daniel@DeltaCouncil 
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:18 PM
To: arabidoux@scwa2.com; rsanford@scwa2.com; jzolezzi@herumcrabtree.com; jgutierrez@wwd.ca.gov; 

Jensen, Carl; Loweryolocert, DeltaCouncil@DeltaCouncil; Giorgi, Erika@DeltaCouncil 
Subject: Lower Yolo Ranch (C20203): Updates for June 10, 2020
Attachments: 2020-06-09_DSC Inadvertent Exparte Disclosure Form.pdf 

Dear Parties to the Lower Yolo Ranch Certification of Consistency Appeal: 

Updates for June 10, 2020: 
1. Attached please find an inadvertent ex parte disclosure form. 
2. On June 17, 2020, the Delta Stewardship Council is planning to implement necessary system 

maintenance on the covered actions site. The maintenance window is planned for 5:30-7:30 
PM. During this time content on the covered actions site will not be accessible. If you have any 
questions or concerns please contact me and copy the service list. 

Regards, 

Daniel Constable 
Sr. Environmental Scientist 
Delta Stewardship Council 
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